
Call for papers 

 

Young Korean scholars about Korea:  
a new look at the land of morning calm 

International MA & BA student’s conference 
Higher School of Economics, Moscow, Russia 

June 22, 2024 
 

 

With Korean culture rising in global popularity Korean studies are claiming an important place in 
educational programs of higher educational institutions as well. However, specializing in various fields, 
students of Korean studies are often limited in the opportunity to demonstrate the results of their research, 
share and exchange experiences with colleagues from other universities and countries. Aiming to fill this 
gap our conference is set on purpose to provide a platform for international and interuniversity academic 
exchanges of students majoring in Korean studies. 

We are welcoming bachelor and master degree students to present their findings in various fields of 
Korean studies including, but not limited to, history, culture, economics, politics, and etc.  

To apply for the conference, please submit your full name, affiliation, academic degree, research major 
and contact details, as well as an abstract describing the relevance of the research conducted (1200-1600 
symbols) and 5-6 keywords to the following application form: 
https://forms.yandex.ru/cloud/65b38fb1c09c0282258f6b34/ 

 

 

Important details and dates: 

 Application period: until June 1, 2024. 

 Notification of acceptance: June 8, 2024. 

 Working languages of the conference: Russian and English. 

 Format of the conference: on the site and online (mixed format). 

 

Sincerely, 

Organizing committee 

Contaсts: Degrishina@hse.ru, Ekhokhlova@hse.ru  


